
WHAT'S NEW AT
TRILOGY RIO VISTA

 

Those who are non-Trilogy residents
are not allowed to use our facilities. We
will revisit this determination later.
Both pools will be reserved for lap
swim until 10 a.m. seven days a week. 
Trilogy Clubs are currently being
booked for times and dates reserved
pre-COVID-19. Virtual meetings will
continue until Monday, June 21.
Massage and esthetician services will
be delayed until the products needed
to perform the services arrive.
Beginning Monday, June 21, Café Vista
Manager Cheri Lee will open at 9 a.m.
to serve muffins and coffee. Watch
your email for information.

All facilities are now open. The hours of the
Vista Club will remain 8 a.m. to 8 p.m.
through this weekend. Beginning
Monday, June 21, Vista Club hours will
be 6 a.m. to 9 p.m. You no longer need
reservations except for Group Ex classes.

Trilogy Amenities
Reopen
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If you would like to add your committee
meeting to the Community Calendar, contact
Michele.Nadler@mytrv.org.  

If you have further questions on meetings,
please contact the committee chair. 

For more information on the status of
committees and meeting times, please visit
www.mytrv.org.

Architectural Steering Committee
Wednesday, June 23, 2:00-4:00 p.m.
River Room, Delta Club

Community Advisory Committee
Thursday, June 24, 1:00-3:00 p.m.
River Room, Delta Club

Need help using Zoom? Email
Stephanie.Grivois@mytrv.org. All Master
Board Meetings are recorded and posted at
www.mytrv.org.
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Committee Meetings

Village Architectural
Meetings

The Architectural Committee meeting for Eagle
Point, Riviera, and Village One scheduled for
July 2 have been canceled due to the holiday.
The next meeting for all three villages will be
July 16.

Village Architectural Committee meetings are
held for committee members and residents
who have filed applications.

http://www.mytrv.org/
http://www.mytrv.org/
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The Trilogy Garden Club wants you to know
that you can experience its 2021 tree pole
community service project every day until June
29! It's time to evaluate the support poles on
your yard trees. If the trunk is as big or bigger
than the support poles, the poles need to be
removed and could damage your trees. 

We have again arranged a drop-off area for
poles that can't be discarded in your trash
because of treated wood. A local farmer has
also agreed to pick them up for use. 

Please take your poles to the Trilogy
maintenance yard at 541 Black Diamond Drive
(intersection of Black Diamond Drive and
American Falls Drive). Drive straight through
the gate to the area designated by orange
cones and a sign. 

If you need assistance getting your poles to the
drop site, the Garden Club will pick up from
your driveway on June 29 only. Please make a
request for pick up by emailing
TrilogyGardenClub@gmail.com. Request the
pole pick up by including your address. 

This is a win-win situation for all concerned.
Please take advantage of it now... the farmer
needs these poles soon! 

Tree Pole Pickup

mailto:TrilogyGardenClub@gmail.com
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Full-time Golf Course Maintenance Worker
Seasonal Part-time Golf Course Maintenance
Worker
Part-time Restaurant Servers
Part-time Dishwashers

The Golf Club at Rio Vista and The Monarch Grill
are hiring! Available positions include:

If you or someone you know is interested, stop
by the golf shop for an application.
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Golf Club Hiring

Massage Therapists &
Dance Instructors 

Wanted

Monarch Grill
Closure

Are you a Certified Massage Therapist or Fitness
Instructor? Join the Trilogy Fitness & Spa Team!
Trilogy is hiring massage therapists,
estheticians, and group exercise instructors to
include jazzercise, pound with drumsticks,
RIPPED certified classes, kickboxing, low impact
dance aerobics, etc. Estheticians must also be
certified in massage therapy. Email your resume
to Kathy.Erwin@mytrv.org or call 
707-374-4205 for more information!

The Monarch Grill will be closed on Wednesday,
June 23 to host the Rotary Club of Rio Vista’s
Marta Dron Memorial Golf Tournament.

The Monarch Grill is now open at full capacity for
indoor dining, patio seating, and takeout orders.
Members who have not been vaccinated should
continue to wear a mask while indoors or within
six feet of other members on the course.

https://www.mytrv.org/Form/41602~296491/Email-List-Subscriptions
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Water Usage

Many of our residents have received water
usage violation notices from the City of Rio
Vista during the past week. The Director of
Public Works Robin Borre made it clear that
every notice was the direct result of
individuals calling the County’s anonymous tip
number and reporting what they felt were
violations of the current water restrictions.
 
The city received hundreds of complaints from
Trilogy through the tip line and was obligated
to respond to each one. The notices that went
out to our residents were purely “educational,”
which is why the blue slip that usually states
the exact nature of the violation was
intentionally left blank. 
 
The Administrative Office has sent out
courtesy notices to residents who are not in
compliance with water usage restrictions. We
have also notified the City of Rio Vista Public
Works Department when there is an egregious
occurrence, such as a water line break, and we
are unable to notify the resident. Last month,
there were a total of two such incidents. The
HOA does not patrol specifically for water
violations, but we appreciate the effort.

4th of July

The Fourth of July parade is usually the result
of many months of planning. In lieu of a
parade, management is currently planning a
free concert on the Vista Patio for July 3 and
Trilogy clubs performances for July 4. Stay
tuned for more information.

Updates from the 
General Manager
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In-Person Meetings 
to Resume

Billiards Club 
Tournaments

July 14: Valley Concert Band
July 21: Tropical Nights
July 28: Gary Bohannon and The Bad
Habits
Aug. 4: The Summit Band
Aug. 11: Garage Big Band Stockton
Aug. 18: Super Trooper

The 2021 Concerts in the Park series at Victory
Park on Wednesdays from 6-8 p.m.

Bring your own chairs and blankets!  
Info: visitstockton.org/events/concerts-in-the-
park/

Stockton: Concerts 
in the Park 2021

In-person meetings for clubs and committees
at the Vista and Delta Clubs will resume on
Monday, June 21. Please consult your Daily
Calendar for scheduled meetings and events.
Regular room reservations from last year will
be used. Please email
Michele.Nadler@mytrv.org to confirm your
group's time, date, and location for the
calendar. All members who have not been
vaccinated should continue to wear a mask.

The Trilogy Billiards Club will resume weekly
tournaments on Tuesday, June 22.
Tournaments will take place every week from
4:30 to 9:00 p.m. The Ladies' Billiards Club will
also start their Wednesday morning
mentoring sessions with Dave Stewart from 
10 a.m. to 12 p.m.  

https://www.facebook.com/Garyandthebadhabits/?__cft__[0]=AZWQVpaJ-dQc9wRI46YHFpmsmiPs_TR9Jk1-tLrcCVh5GFAWH7nvCuoClEBaAyhCnJXIihUdWAxcdjkArB9s80UGds-oaQvqb-WVozalsC7697Y5hOsDuKHOf8qaIngtgN9kkS2Io0lyxpJNwPy4hyiJ&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/thesummitband6/?__cft__[0]=AZWQVpaJ-dQc9wRI46YHFpmsmiPs_TR9Jk1-tLrcCVh5GFAWH7nvCuoClEBaAyhCnJXIihUdWAxcdjkArB9s80UGds-oaQvqb-WVozalsC7697Y5hOsDuKHOf8qaIngtgN9kkS2Io0lyxpJNwPy4hyiJ&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/garagebandstockton.ca/?__cft__[0]=AZWQVpaJ-dQc9wRI46YHFpmsmiPs_TR9Jk1-tLrcCVh5GFAWH7nvCuoClEBaAyhCnJXIihUdWAxcdjkArB9s80UGds-oaQvqb-WVozalsC7697Y5hOsDuKHOf8qaIngtgN9kkS2Io0lyxpJNwPy4hyiJ&__tn__=kK-R
http://visitstockton.org/events/concerts-in-the-park/?fbclid=IwAR3rr19EViUIGQbG86fPZncFxa0isJCtG7LgjktjJNReKQpLWgSm5wfyL1U
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The California Department of Transportation
(Caltrans) is continuing a series of weekend
partial highway closures for the SAC 5 Corridor
Enhancement Project beginning this weekend.
 
Work on southbound Interstate 5 will
temporarily close the connector at the U.S.
Highway 50 and I-5 interchange near
downtown Sacramento for ongoing
construction work. Detours will be in place, but
Caltrans urges motorists to use State Route 99
as an alternate route to navigate around the
closure and to plan for additional travel time.
 
Construction is set for 9 p.m. Friday, June 18
through 5 a.m. Monday, June 21. (Around the
clock work.) Southbound Sacramento I-5 and
Highway 50 connector will be affected.
 
Detour: From WB US50 continue WB to South
River Road (Exit 3) to turn onto EB US50 or
continue WB to West Sacramento and take
Harbor Blvd (Exit 1B) to turn onto EB US50.
 
Detour: From EB US50 motorists will take I-5
North-Redding (Exit 4a) to Richards Blvd (Exit
520) to turn around.
 
The work zone speed limit has been reduced
to 55 mph and the California Highway Patrol
will be present for traffic enforcement.
 
For more information on this project text
'FixSac5' to 74121 or visit www.FixSac5.com.
Check out Caltrans’ “Caltrans QuickMap” for
current road conditions. 

Trilogy instructor, Sally Feldman, 
holds an aquatic aerobic instructor 

certificate from the
American Sports and Fitness Association. 
She has participated and worked in the 

aquatic field for more than 20 years
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CalTrans
Traffic Alert: 
I-5 Closure

SWIM LESSONS ARE 
BY APPOINTMENT ONLY.  
CALL SALLY FELDMAN AT
510-501-0684 OR
MEMBER SERVICES AT
707-374-4200.

http://www.fixsac5.com/
http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/
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California has 3,694,498 confirmed cases
to date. Numbers may not represent true
day-over-day change as reporting of test
results can be delayed.
There were 1,136 newly recorded
confirmed cases Thursday.
The 7-day positivity rate is 0.8%.
There have been 67,321,874 tests
conducted in California. This represents an
increase of 179,633 during the prior 24-
hour reporting period.
There have been 62,593 COVID-19 deaths
since the start of the pandemic.
As of June 11, providers have reported
administering a total of 39,306,368 vaccine
doses statewide. The CDC reports that
47,066,170 doses have been delivered to
entities within the state. 

This week, the California Department of Public
Health (CDPH) released new state public
health order that went into effect on June 15. 

To help prevent the transmission of COVID-19,
the new order requires all Californians to
follow the state's current guidance for
masking, mega events, K-12 schools, child care
programs and providers, and the portions of
current K-12 schools guidance that have been
made explicitly applicable to day camps and
other supervised youth activities. 

The order replaces four previous state public
health officer orders issued throughout the
pandemic that were in effect through June 14. 

Click here to view the new health orders

Statewide COVID-19 Data as of This Week:

15

Public Health
Order Updated

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Order-of-the-State-Public-Health-Officer-Beyond-Blueprint.aspx
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/OPA/Pages/NR21-189.aspx?fbclid=IwAR3qze986WE6kvrzSw549PwhuJp2NYdL6WLIGqmX2IvwmAB5Epo6QHWLIkg
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The Golf Club at Rio Vista
Wednesday, June 23, 2021

The Rotary Club of Rio Vista's tournament is
returning from hibernation, and we could not
be more excited! 

Mark your calendars and register early. We
have a full day of activities—including 18 holes
of golf, a putting contest, ball drop, raffle
prizes, live auction and an opportunity to win
a great door prize. Plus, of course, there will
be three meals provided. The Rio Vista Golf
Club is in good shape and the weather will
assuredly be spectacular. 

Please note that this event is subject to
change based on COVID-19 protocols as of
June 23, 2021. Our understanding as of today
is that the State will have fully re-opened by
June 15, but this is not certain. We will do
everything possible to provide a memorable
experience for everyone.

For sponsorship opportunities, please call Ed
Kingen at 650-452-4697 or email
edkingen@gmail.com. This 100% volunteer-
driven event delivers much needed funding
for community programs. 

Click here to Register!
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Marta Dron Memorial
20th Annual Golf

Tournament

https://riovistarotary.org/how-to-register-for-the-2020-rotary-golf-tournament
mailto:edkingen@gmail.com
https://riovistarotary.org/how-to-register-for-the-2020-rotary-golf-tournament
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The Rio Vista Library will be open as a cooling
center on Friday from 9 a.m.-5 p.m.

Solano County Library branches are available as
cooling centers during regular operating hours.
All employees and library users are required to
wear a mask or face covering to protect
themselves and others against the spread of
COVID-19.

For branch locations and hours visit
solanolibrary.com or call 1-866-572-7587.
For branch locations and hours visit
solanolibrary.com or call 1-866-572-7587.

Monday to Thursday- 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.
Friday- 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Saturday- 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Effective June 15, all Solano County Library
branches are open without an appointment.
Appointments are only available for holds pickup
service.
Solano County Library Hours:

(Fairfield Civic Center Library, Vallejo John F.
Kennedy Library, Vacaville Center only).
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Solano County
Libraries Open

Rio Vista:
Library 
Cooling Center

No More Donations
The Trilogy Library will no longer take any
returned items or new donations. Please hold on
to whatever they have for now. If anything is
brought to the Vista Club, it will not be accepted.
We appreciate your cooperation!

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fsolanolibrary.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2sXGYbDg87ntz4YWlC_mL6-5A7-qFv3xApS4cfcP2-iMGw3--MbvL419Q&h=AT1OOt2u6wfLTXbvWKKFi_Kir0Xv5b__pBMwKvhTLD0Fpx9SxuhqB6w6hy66SogSLTEw5cHcD2-uNY3ROuljgaGxMkxSFBs07VS0CbUTg9ogUT6PvFOhoGA4OU3VKfeR&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT0qsBDYKQhzv-X0s-lSUI-Fc7iAofu4to4G-z1vvkQ50QsdMBh5_3s9-BNfwKIL0e94bkwThTANUZAoQdLM39y2ZY8wS51m9Xgh8oNvZppUPVQ6UjTDb5AovZA7ogCn3_1jfZYT53ukPUUc944nMgRxj_4RFWh0VyHgLDH-C3Tjx3qPP1hyEQ
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